Dear Home Savings Representative:
 
It is with great pleasure that Youngstown State University’s Student Government Association (SGA) announces its support of the newly formed student organization, [insert student organization name].
 
The [insert student organization name] has successfully met SGA's eligibility requirements for financial support. It has had its appropriation application reviewed by SGA's Financial Affairs Committee and approved by a majority consensus of the general assembly.
 
SGA is helping the group to acquire the items listed below:
 
(List items, approximate cost, and the amount SGA has appropriated to that line item)

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition, the group has indicated a desire to begin an account for their organization. As such, SGA would like to ask Home Savings to accept this letter as a valid note of support from our department. Both SGA and [insert student organization name] are thankful for your willingness to work with us and for the initial deposit in that account for the amount of twenty five (25) dollars for the new student organization’s use .
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,




William Erskine

Vice President of Financial Affairs, Student Government Association
wrerskine@student.ysu.edu
(330) 941-3592 


